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I received funding to support presenting research based on my monograph manuscript, 
Feminist Pedagogy for Library Instruction. I co-presented this research on a panel at the 
ACRL conference in April 2013 with Emily Drabinski (Long Island University, Brooklyn) 
and Alana Kumbier (Wellesley College). The presentation received an Honorable Mention in 
the conference People’s Choice awards. I then submitted my manuscript in May 2013. The 
monograph on which the research was based was published in July 2013. I was subsequently 
awarded the Association of College and Research Libraries (ACRL) Women and Gender 
Studies Section (WGSS) Award for Significant Achievement in Women’s Studies 
Librarianship, which honors a significant or one-time contribution to women’s studies 
librarianship, in 2014. My book was cited as the basis for this award.  

In short, attending the ACRL conference, which my InULA funding supported, helped 
me hone and test some final ideas and concepts that I ended up using in my book, which has 
been a successful, award-winning publication. The InULA funding, therefore, was instrumental 
to the success of my research. 
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